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The City Of The Dalles 
SUMMER 2021 

City Offices return to normal business hours 
 
Beginning June 30, 2021 all city offices resumed normal hours. 
 
City Hall and Police Department will be open Monday – Friday, 8am to 5pm.   
 
Traffic Court will continue to be held via Zoom until September 1. 
 
Public Works Offices will be open Monday – Friday, 7:30am to 4pm 
 
Appointments are recommended for meetings with staff, to assure availability. 
 
To arrange an appointment from the respective department: 
 
Community Development/Planning:  541-296-5481 Ext 1125 
 
Finance/Utility Billing:  541-296-5481 Ext 1111 
 
Traffic Court: 541-296-5481 Ext 1124 
 
City Manager/City Clerk:  541-296-5481 Ext 1119 
 
Human Resources: 541-296-5481 Ext 4448 
 
Public Works: 541-296-5481 Ext 2001 
 
City Council, Committee and Commission meetings will continue to be VIA Zoom 
until September. 
 
The Library is now fully open, and Saturday hours will start July 17th!!!  
 
Be sure to check out the July Newsletter (http://thedalles.org/sites/default/files/imported/
agendas/Library/july_2021_newsletter.pdf , which includes all of the planned activity kits 
for July and August. Summer Reading runs through August 6th, which will be the last day 
to log any reading time.  If you have any questions about any of the programs or activity 
kits, please call us at 541-296-2815.  
 
Thank you to everyone  for your patience during the pandemic shutdowns, and as 
we return to business as normal. 
 
 

City Hall 
313 Court Street 
541-296-5481 
 
 
Police Department 
401 Court Street  
541-296-2613 
Facebook page:  
City of The Dalles 
Police Department 
 
 
Public Works 
1215 West First 
541-296-5401 
 
 
The Dalles/Wasco 
County Library 
722 Court Street 
541-296-2815 
Library Facebook 
Page: The Dalles 
Wasco County  
Library 
 
 
City Website: 
www.thedalles.org  
 
 
City Facebook page: 
City of The Dalles—
City Hall 
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The Beautification Committee announces the last two  
Beautification Awards Recipients  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2401 Mt. Hood Street. 
Congratulations and Thank you Lynn and Marlene for bringing a bit of joy to the community.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

508 West 12th Street 
Congratulations and  Thank you to Kevin & Julie Ryan 
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Columbia Gorge Veterans Museum volun-
teers are thrilled to announce the Museum is now 
open to visitors in our new space on the second floor 
of City Hall.  The Museum’s collection of military 
memorabilia continues to grow as local Veterans and 
their families seek a safe environment for cherished 
objects where they can be viewed and appreciated as 
reminders that our freedom is not free. 

Just come up the elevator (or climb the stairs) 
to the second floor of City Hall on any Tuesday, 
Wednesday, or Thursday from 1p to 4p.  And if you 
have some time to spare, please consider joining our 
volunteers in making this Museum an incredibly spe-
cial place. 541.370.7842   info@vetsmuseum.org 

Puncture Vine/Goat  Head  
 
City of The Dalles Codes Enforcement is addressing properties with puncture vine, com-
monly known as goat head, in violation of The Dalles Municipal Code: 5.24 NOXIOUS 
VEGETATION (3)  
 
The City codes enforcement of-
ficer advices property owners to 
NOT mow or use a weed trim-
mer to remove puncture vine as 
it will spread seeds and increase 
growth of this noxious vegeta-
tion. 
 
When removing puncture 
vine: 
 *dig up plants carefully 
 *bag plants carefully 
 *dispose 
 *spraying with chemical control for puncture vine will reduce spreading 
 
A picture of the puncture vine life cycle is provided to assist property owners in identify-
ing this aggressive noxious vegetation. 
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2020 Water Quality Report 
 

Your tap water delivers more value than any other 
water available to consumers. Consider the many 
ways that we use water: 
 
Public health protection 
In The Dalles, you can drink and wash your hands in 
water from any home faucet and public tap with a 
high assurance of safety; as shown in this annual 
report.  
 
Fire protection  
The City water system provides water where fire-
fighters need it – when they need it 
 
Support for the economy 
Local businesses and industries depend upon a safe, 
reliable water supply.  
 
The overall quality of life we enjoy  
From your morning shower and cup of coffee to 
washing your supper dishes, safe tap water that you 
can count on is more than a convenience; it is central 
to our everyday lives. 
 
Learn more at thedalles.org/waterquality 

Home Sprinkler Safety 
 
While sprinkler systems make it easy to water lawns and gardens, they also pose a potential risk. With-
out the proper plumbing equipment, water can flow backward (backflow), allowing contaminated water 
from your sprinkler system to flow into your home’s drinking water supply and water mains.  
 
Install a backflow preventer, to keep 
your water drinkable. 
 
All sprinkler systems must be equipped 
with a properly installed, state approved 
backflow preventer to meet the require-
ments of Oregon plumbing code re-
quirements. The City provides home 
sprinkler safety information by issuing a 
no fee permit. Also, all sprinkler sys-
tems fed by public water systems need a 
plumbing permit before installation. 
 
You can learn more and download a 
Backflow Prevention Assembly Permit 
(no fee at this time) at  
thedalles.org/water_distribution  
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STOP THE DROP Campaign 
 
The Dalles Beautification Committee member Connie Krummrich 
prepares for another exciting year of taking the Stop The Drop 
Campaign into schools.  This program educates and instills com-
munity pride in students and the community. 
 
The display windows at the Tony’s building are decorated to draw 
attention to the campaign, stop by and take a look. 
 
If you would like additional information or to assist Connie, 
please contact her at krumson@centurylink.net  
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City Of The Dalles    
313 Court Street, The Dalles, OR  97058 

www.thedalles.org 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Please email or call anytime  - we are happy to discuss your questions or concerns 

 

CITY STAFF 
City Manager:  Julie Krueger jkrueger@ci.the-dalles.or.us    541-296-5481 ext. 1118 
Legal Counsel:  Campbell Phillips     
Finance Director:  Angie Wilson  awilson@ci.the-dalles.or.us    541-296-5481 ext. 1113 
HR Director:  Daniel Hunter  dhunter@ci.the-dalles.or.us     541-296-5481 ext. 4448 
Planning Director:  Alice Cannon  acannon@ci.the-dalles.or.us      541-296-5481 ext. 1151 
Police Chief:  Tom Worthy tworthy@ci.the-dalles.or.us  541-298-8023 
Public Works Director:  Dave Anderson  danderson@ci.the-dalles.or.us   541-296-5481 ext. 2008 
District Librarian:  Jeff Wavrunek jwavrunek@ci.the-dalles.or.us    541-296-5481 ext. 3000 
City Clerk:  Izetta Grossman igrossman@ci.the-dalles.or.us      541-296-5481 ext. 1119 
 
 

ELECTED OFFICIALS 
Mayor:  Rich Mays  rmays@ci.the-dalles.or.us   541-769-0858 
Councilor Position #5:  Rod Runyon rrunyon@ci.the-dalles.or.us   541-993-6413 
Councilor Position #1: Timothy McGlothlin tmcglothlin@ci.the-dalles.or.us  541-980-4051 
Councilor Position #2: Darcy Long  dlong-@ci.the-dalles.or.us  541-980-7184 
Councilor Position #3: Scott Randall  srandall@ci.the-dalles.or.us      541-965-3195 
Councilor Position #4: Dan Richardson drichardson@ci.the-dalles.or.us    541-238-2883 
 

 

City of The Dalles Meeting Dates and Locations: 
 
We encourage citizens to attend meetings.  All meetings are open to the public via ZOOM.   
Updates and cancellations can be found on the City’s website: thedalles.org 
 
City Council – Council Chamber 5:30 p.m. meets second and fourth Monday of each month, with the 
exception of holidays.  Generally does not meet in August 
 
Urban Renewal Agency – Council Chamber 5:30 p.m. third Tuesday of each month; as needed 
 
Airport Board – Airport 7 a.m. third Friday of each month  
 
Library Board – Location varies 4 p.m. on the third Tuesday  
 
City Budget Committee – Council Chamber as needed and generally the first week of May  
 
Urban Renewal Budget – Council Chamber generally first week of May  
 
Museum Commission – Joint commission with Wasco County at PUD first Tuesday 7:30 p.m. 
 
Historic Landmarks  - Council Chamber  4 p.m. fourth Wednesday  
 
Planning Commission – Council Chamber  65:30 p.m. first and third Thursday  
 
Beautification Committee—City Hall Conference Room—5:30 p.m. first and third Wednesday 


